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LRB Number 25-2592/1 Introduction Number SB-0234 Estimate Type  Original

Description
posting the child abuse and neglect reporting hotline in school buildings

Assumptions Used in Arriving at Fiscal Estimate

" This bill requires a school board, the operator of an independent charter school, or the governing body of a
private school participating in a parental choice program or in the Special Needs Scholarship Program (SNSP)
to post in a conspicuous location in a public area of each school building a sign that contains the telephone
number for the local county or state agency that is responsible for receiving reports of, and conducting
investigations regarding, child abuse or neglect (LRB).

. Local: None or minimal fiscal effect
Printing and posting a sign in each school building will impart a negligible, if any, burden on school boards,

operators of independent charter schools, and governing bodies of private schools participating in a parental
choice program or the SNSP. This responsibility would be undertaken by existing staff.

~ Long-Range Fiscal Implications




